Marathon in the “Heart of England Forest” Sat 03/10/15

A new forest is being planted  in Warwickshire on the site of the once great Forest of Arden.

This massive project was started by the late  multi millionaire publisher Felix Dennis, who sadly died in mid 2014.  However before his demise he organised his affairs to pledge all of his £500m estate to ensure the continuation of the project. Since 2002 over 200 acres have been planted every year,  the new forest now covers 2500 acres and the millionth tree was planted earlier in 2014.  Coincidentally the new forest has been named “The Heart of England Forest”. As a member of  Heart of England LDWA I could not resist  the opportunity to put on a challenge walk that explores this new woodland. Walkers are normally told to travel light and leave nothing behind but on this occasion each entrant will leave a legacy in the form of one planted native tree. Because of the 

additional cost of planting and funding the trees it was decided that the event will be organised outside the Heart of England group but most of the organisers are members and we have formed a new group called  “The Heart of England Forest Marathon Association”

The route is 26 .2 miles with a shorter option of around 15 miles both mainly follow the Arden way. The start and finish point will be Henley in Arden School  and  4 checkpoints will serve refreshments en route  with a hot meal at the finish. Catering will be up to the usual H of E    standard our philosophy being you must have your cake and eat it !!  Despite the cost of planting we can still keep the entry down to £14 per person.  I cannot think of a better way of getting on the ground experience and involvement in this great project. We hope you'll be able to come back the following year and check on the progress of your tree and the forest and do it all again. Entry forms are available by contacting David Powell on 07734548434 or davedirect@hotmail.co.uk or via sportident (add £1) for more information on the new forest go to   www.heartofenglandforest.com 

Look forward to seeing you in Henley in Arden on Saturday 3rd October
  
